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~Wednesday is our 3rd and final afterschool rehearsal. 
It will only be our 2nd time on stage.  I am very proud of the students and how they are adapting to the stage.  It is different than being in the music room or being just on the gym floor. Pick up time is still the same: 3:45 pm. Thank you for being on time, we are trying to move cars through as quickly as possible. 
~Information for Thursday night- December 7, 2017
(Remember your canned good or your gently used book for/as your entrance to the performance.)
· Your child needs to be at school no earlier than 5:50 pm, nor later than 6:00 pm.
·  He/she should go to his/her classroom, where the teacher will be waiting. 
· Enter the school through the doors at the end of the 3rd grade hall closest to the gym. 
· Please make sure your child comes dressed, ready for the performance. 
· After dropping your child off, please proceed to the gym and secure your seat.  As you know, our seating fills up fast!  
· Doors to gym will open at 5:50, no earlier. 
· After the performance the students will leave before the audience and returning to their classrooms. We ask that you wait to be dismissed so we can make sure all children are in their classrooms.
· You may pick up your child from his/her classroom.
· Your child should leave his/her red apron on his/her desk, ready for the Friday morning performance. Please do not take aprons home. 
~Friday Morning Performance
· Students should wear same out fit for Friday performance as worn for Thursday evening performance.
· If needed, you may send an outfit for the student to change into after performance.
· After the performance Friday morning, 3rd grade students will celebrate their hard work!  
Fruitcake will be served!

Thank you all for helping your child prepare for this performance!  We are very proud of them!  This has always been a group eager to participate in musical activities!  They are awesome and so much fun to teach!

If you have any questions, please contact me via email or phone.
Jcromley@gcsd.k12.sc.us    843-237-4233

One more thing, if any of you video tape and are willing to share the video, we would love to see a copy!
